
 

Wandin North Primary School 

WEEKLY NEWS  :  Monday  20th  April 2020 
 

 

We hope that all our families are well and are adjusting to our current way of life.  It is been a learning curve for 

all involved and should get easier as time goes by. Thank you for being so patient last week as we sorted out a 

few unexpected hiccups.  

Teachers have been very busy contacting students who are learning remotely and assisting those on-site.  

Parents and carers are reminded to contact their child’s teacher via FlexiBuzz if they have any questions. 

 

During Term 2, there will be fewer editions of the Weekly News and Newsletters to reduce the amount of traffic 

on FlexiBuzz.  Please read the important information listed below. 

 

  

Noteworthy :   

 

 

 LUNCH ORDERS :  To keep some familiar things happening during this term, Mara at Mr K’s has kindly 

offered to keep the Thursday lunch orders happening for students! 

For this term only, you can drop in your child’s order to Mr K’s by each Tuesday by 2pm. Payment will be 

taken upon drop off by eftpos or correct cash.  Pick up will be direct from Mr K’s on the Thursday. 

Any queries, please contact Mara on 0498675223.  Lunch order forms available from the schools website or 

FlexiBuzz. 

Please support local business as Mara is a great supporter to our school! 

 

 BOOK CLUB :  Please refer to the Flexibuzz notification sent out earlier today regarding the Scholastic Book 

Club for Term 2.  This notification contains a link to the virtual online catalogue http://scholastic.com.au/book-

club/virtual-catalogue-1/  and information regarding deliveries. 

 

 SCHOOL PHOTOS :  School photos have been postponed until Thursday 5th November 2020. 

 

 WORKING BEES :  Our monthly working bees have been postponed until further notice.  We will advise you 

when they recommence. 

 

 OPEN NIGHT : Our Open Night has been postponed to later in the year – the date is yet to be confirmed. 

 

 SCHOOL TOURS :  We will not be conducting any school tours until further notice.  

If you are aware of any prospective 2021 Prep students that live in our area and have not yet had a visit to 

the school please ask them to contact the office on 59644570 as soon as possible.  Mr Bailey will be able to 

answer any queries over the phone. 
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